
 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

20.12.23   

Dear Scarning Community, 
 
This end of term letter is being written just after the votes have been counted for our Christmas debate. You may be 
relieved to hear that the children rejected the motion: ‘Christmas decorations should be left up all year round’ by the 
margin of 300 votes to 79. As ever the debate was great fun and saw our children at their very best. 
 
All in all, this long term has been a very productive one. The usual Autumn Term milestones of welcoming our new 
starters, Year Six receiving their black fleeces and the Christmas performances have passed, and we now look forward 
to the coming new year and all that it will bring. One potential highlight to trail in advance will be a February artist in 
residence who will be working across the school on a mosaic project. Thanks to the Fundraisers who will be financing 
this. 
 

 
 
We also have two farewells to make. Firstly, we say goodbye to Mrs Lindner who is leaving after a successful term 
teaching 5FH. Many thanks for all you have done and the very best of luck for the future. 
 
After nine years at Scarning we are also saying goodbye to Mrs Doyle. Mrs Doyle has worked as a Higher Level 
Teaching Assistant and as such is a familiar face to so many children across all classes. Mrs Doyle has shown great 
compassion and care in this role; always having that little bit of extra time for a child who needs to talk. Although not 
education based, Mrs Doyle will be well able to make use of these skills in her new career. All the very best Mrs Doyle! 
 
Once again, all that the wider Scarning Community gives to the school is hugely appreciated, and I can only thank you 
for your support throughout 2023, whether it is as a member of staff, a parent or carer, a Fundraiser or Governor, or 
as a child giving the term their best effort.  
 
I wish you and your family a very Happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Nick King,                                                                                                           

Headteacher                                                                                                                                          
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